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Read the Back!  

BRING YOUR 

FRIENDS 



 
Monthly Highlights 
 

 

 
 
                        Jessan and Bill Palmer 
 

March 10th Daylight Savings Time 

 

 
 
 
Please use the new Equipment / Supply order forms and turn it to Sensei or Mrs. Patricia with the check made payable to Mastin Karate 
Boosters. This will save time and ensure that the correct color, size and quantity are ordered.  This will help us with our belt, Gi, pads, T- 
Shirts and other inventory. 
 
 
 
If you would like to be a part of our continuing improvement committee, please fill out the paperwork and turn it in. We will have our first 
leadership meeting and class at the beginning of April.  
 
 
 
Be sure to Check out our website: 
  

 

and     Mastin Dojo 

Phone: 513-265-5484 

Cell: 513-265-2340 

E-mail: mastinkarate@gmail.com 


